

Dear Students and Parents.

It's chorus time again! **Bondurant Children's Chorus** is now open to all students in grades 1st-6th. We are so excited to be able to bring back this fun opportunity this winter semester.

When: Rehearsals begin Tuesday, January 7

Where: Rehearsals are held in the Anderson Elementary Music Room (Rm #110)

You may enter the building through the north doors

Time: Every Tuesday from 6:00 - 7:00 pm

*Rehearsals are held on Tuesdays from January through May! Our Spring Concert will be in May!

Cost: \$40/month for first child and \$20/month for each additional child

All children will receive a Bondurant Children's Chorus T-shirt

Bondurant Children's Chorus will help children gain a love and appreciation for music! This semester, we will be performing with the theme of "Music Through the Ages"! We will be singing songs through the eras of the past up to the present. This group will also help children develop improved singing technique! As a group, we will explore music theory, good breathing and singing techniques, movement in singing, and develop our inner showman! Most of all, it will be FUN!

For registration and more information, you can visit our website at bondurantchildrenschorus.com

If you have any questions, you can also contact

Melissa Hintz: 515-290-8911 or bondurantchildrenschorus@gmail.com

This is exciting and fun and we look forward to a great season with your child!